Local Elections 2007 – Could You Make A Difference?
All parishes rely on local residents volunteering to stand as parish councillors to make the community a better place to live and work. The local elections on 3rd May are being held across the Country for parish and district councillors, where a parish has enough candidates to require a poll.

Could I Be A Parish Councillor?

Any interested resident can stand as a parish councillor. You do not need to have any experience of local government and do not need to have, or state, a political allegiance. You do need to be nominated by two parish residents and submit a nomination form to your district council by noon on 4th April.

To stand as a parish councillor candidate you must:

· Be a UK or Commonwealth citizen, or a citizen of the Republic of Ireland, or a citizen of another European Union member state.

· Live in, or within three miles of, the parish or your principle place of work is in the parish.

· Be aged 18 or over. 

It is also helpful if you:

· Have an interest in local issues.

· Have an understanding and willingness to represent the views of the whole community.

· Are able to attend regular evening meetings.

· Have an interest in learning and developing your role in the Community.

Why Should I Be A Parish Councillor?

There are many reasons for becoming a parish councillor. Most people become parish councillors because they want to improve the local environment and the quality of life in the area. There is a great deal of satisfaction that comes from making a real difference in your local community. Other benefits include meeting new people and building new friendships, as well as becoming more active in the community.
What Do I Do Next?

To stand as a parish councillor candidate you must submit a nomination form to your local District Council by 4th April. You can request a nomination form from your local Parish Clerk  or the Electoral Services department at Borough Council of Kings Lynn & West Norfolk: by phone or through the website (http://www.west-norfolk.gov.uk).
Norfolk County Association of Parish & Town Councils (NCAPTC) is running a workshop session for anyone interested in becoming a parish councillor. The workshop will be held on March 14th at South Wooton Parish Council Offices in Kings Lynn at 7.30pm. If you are interested in attending one of these workshops please ring the NCAPTC on 01603 664869 or contact your local Parish Clerk on the number below. 
Kate Cobley
01945 772260 upwellpc@gmail.com
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